DETLING PARISH COUNCIL

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2019
FUTURE MEETING DATES

Parish meetings always fall on the first Tuesday of the month with the exception of January and August when no meetings take place.
DETLING PARISH COUNCIL

MEETING DATES 2019
Tuesday 2nd April 2019

Tuesday 7th May 2019

Tuesday 4th June 2019

Tuesday 2nd July 2019

Tuesday 3rd September 2019

Tuesday 1st October 2019

Tuesday 5th November 2019

Tuesday 3rd December 2019

Meetings are held in the Meeting Room of Detling Village Hall at 7.00pm.
DOG MESS AROUND THE VILLAGE

Residents are reminded to clear up after their dogs please. It has been reported that there is a lot of dog mess on the pavements and recreational areas. Please keep the village clean for the enjoyment of all who lives here!

Please note that dogs are not permitted at the Old School Playing Field.
PARISH WEBSITE

Parish Council Minutes and Agendas are available to download on the Parish Councils website at www.detlingparish.co.uk
PLANNING MATTERS

Applications Received

19/500513/FULL
20 Queensway Detling Maidstone Kent ME14 3LA


Proposed two storey side extension.

MBC Application Decisions

18/506604/FULL 

Ash Farm Scragged Oak Road Detling Maidstone Kent ME14 3HN 

Demolition of existing stable block and erection of a replacement stable block (part retrospective). 

Application Permitted
Parish Litter Picks

The Parish Council is seeking volunteers to coordinate and organise regular litter picks in the parish.

The Great British Spring Clean is being held from 22nd March to 23rd April 2019 and we would like to take part in this initiative.

If you are interested in volunteering a few hours to help keep Detling tidy, please contact the Parish Clerk by emailing detlingparishcouncil@sherriebabington.co.uk
Detling Neighbourhood Plan

The Parish Council are considering the benefits of having a Neighbourhood Plan and we are looking for volunteer residents who would be willing to join a small group to investigate this with members of the Parish Council.

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the Parish Clerk by emailing detlingparishcouncil@sherriebabington.co.uk
